
JET Engine Problem Q304536

StudioLine uses the JET database engine from Microsoft®. Microsoft has uncovered a problem in that 
software, eventually causing errors after applications (such as StudioLine) have accessed a JET 
database extensively. More information about this problem can be found at:

http://support.microsoft.com/support/kb/articles/Q304/5/36.ASP

Microsoft has included a fix to this problem in Microsoft Jet 4.0 Service Pack 6 or higher, which can be 
found at:

http://support.microsoft.com/default.aspx?scid=kb;en-us;Q239114

The service pack exists in various operating system and language versions, please follow the instructions 
on these web pages to install it.

Systems and Versions Effected

Systems experiencing the problem are the following:
· Windows 2000 with Service Pack 2
· Windows XP
· other systems with JET engine version 4, service pack 3 to 5, installed.

The fix is also contained in Windows 2000 Service Pack 3 or higher and Windows XP Service Pack 1 or 
higher.

We apologize that we are not permitted to deliver this fix to you directly.


